From: jerry.macdonald@pei.sympatico.ca jerry.macdonald@pei.sympatico.ca
[mailto:jerry.macdonald@pei.sympatico.ca)

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 2:22 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to application

Attention: Mr. MacEwen

We are opposed to the approval of the application of D.P. Murphy Inc for a new retail gasoline outlet
in Borden-Carleton, Docket number PD527

Thank you for your consideration.

Jerry MacDonald

Anna Marie MacDonald



